Public (Elections-III) Department

PRESS RELEASE

The Election Commission of India has stated that representations
from candidates have been received seeking at least 48 hours notice
before re-poll is held. The Commission has accepted the request and
has decided to defer the re-poll and it will now be held on 10t May, 2014
from the earlier date of 8t May, 2014. Hours of poll will remain the

saine.
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